
To:  SEC Rule Comments 

From:  Brandon Smith 

Subject:  S7-32-22 

 

I am in support of the following regulation enhancements proposed. This includes S7-
32-22, S7-31-22, S7-30-22, and S7-29-22 that were all proposed on December 14th, 
2022. 

In order for the market this country has built to function properly, stern regulatory 
measures that prevent defrauding of consumers and exploitation of workers to produce 
goods is required to advance the American experiment into the future. 

 

Best, 

Brandon Smith 


